
  
STATE OF TENNESSEE 

DEPARTMENT OF ENVIRONMENT AND CONSERVATION 

DIVISION OF WATER RESOURCES 

Chattanooga Environmental Field Office 

1301 Riverfront Parkway, Suite 206 

Chattanooga, TN  37402 

Phone 423-634-5745 Statewide 888-891-8332 Fax 423-634-6389 

 
 

July 20, 2023                 

 

Mr. Tony Morgan (Lic. #598)    Certified Mail 

Morgan Well Drilling      7020 2450 0002 1049 0071 

2603 Highway 11 S 

Athens, Tennessee 37303 

 

Re:   Notice of Violation (NOV) 

 Well Construction Violation - No Driller Tag 

 Well ID #20230050 

 Matt Bryan 

 17255 Highway 41 

Chattanooga, Marion County, Tennessee  

 

Dear Mr. Morgan: 

 

On July 12, 2023, Division staff performed a compliance water well surface construction 

inspection at the above referenced location.  During the inspection, there was no driller tag 

attached to the well casing.  This is a violation of the following Rule: 

 

Rule 0400-45-09-.14(1) Well Registration – Identification states:  

 

Each water well-constructed or reconstructed shall be equipped before the 

drill rig leaves the site with an identification tag or decal bearing a 

registration number. The tag and registration number shall be supplied by 

the Department. 

 

Corrective Action: 

 

Please return to the well location, attach the original driller tag and send photo 

documentation, or attach a new driller tag and submit a new driller report to the Nashville 

Central Office – Water Well Program, via mail or email within two weeks (fourteen days) 

of receipt of this Notice of Violation.  
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The Division would like to thank you for your time and assistance with this matter.  If you 

have any questions or concerns, please contact Jennifer Dulin at (423) 298-3233 or email 

at Jennifer.Dulin@tn.gov . 

 

Sincerely, 

 

 

Jennifer Innes 

Environmental Program Manager  

Division of Water Resources 

Chattanooga Environmental Field Office 

 

 

ec: Jennifer Dulin, DWR-Chattanooga-EFO, Jennifer.Dulin@tn.gov  

      Richard Rogers, DWR-Nashville Central Office, Richard.Rogers@tn.gov  

      Ashby Barnes, DWR-Nashville Central Office, Ashby.Barnes@tn.gov  
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